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           Dear Families,   	              
Our party will be on Monday, December 19th at 12:30pm.   
We will be decorating our gingerbread house as part of our 
party.  After the decoration of our houses, we will take a short 
break for clean up.  Then we will do a small craft, exchange 
gifts, and have snacks.   
   
   This year for the Christmas gift exchange, we have chosen 
   names from a hat.
           
    _________ will need to buy a $3 - $5 gift for ___________.

   Please send in your child’s gift by Thursday, December 15th.  
If you have any questions or concerns about our gift 
exchange, please contact me and we can discuss the situation.

	   Thank you for all of your help and cooperation.

[image: B_GNGRHM]							Mrs. Jones
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The Christmas Program will be on Wednesday, December 
21st at 8:30 – 9:15 am for Head Start and Pre-K – 2nd.   

Wednesday, December 21st will be a half-day of school.  
If you plan on taking your child after the Christmas 
Program, please fill out the bottom portion of the paper, 
so we are able to get a count of how many children will be staying the half-day.    
    We hope to see you at our 
	Christmas Program!
						
 Thank You,
							     The Kindergarten Teachers
									






-------------------------------------------------------------

___  My child will go home after the PreK - 2nd performance. 


___  My child will stay at school for the half-day.


Child’s name _____________________________

Parent’s signature _________________________
image1.wmf

image2.wmf

image3.wmf

